
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER 
 

AUGUST 2021 

Upcoming Events 
 

 The children will be 

having Water Days on 

August 2nd, 10th, 18th, 

26th, and 30th! Don’t 

forget your child’s 

swimsuit, towel, & 

sandals or water shoes! 
 

 

 The center will be closed 

on Monday, September 

6th in observance of 

Labor Day. We hope 

everyone has a safe and 

happy holiday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes From 

The Director… 
 

We hope everyone 

is enjoying their 

summer! We know 

all the children 

sure are! They 

are loving all the 

water days, going 

for walks, playing 

outside, 

and all the fun 

summer 

activities! 

We will continue 

the fun this 

month as well!  

 

Just a reminder, 

tuition is always 

due the  

Friday before 

attendance. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month, Miss Alexis from our Niagara Falls 

Boulevard location! Miss Alexis started with 

us at Bunny Bunch at the beginning of last 

school year and has proven herself to be a 

wonderful and hardworking employee! She 

mainly works with our Pre-K students during 

the school year but is well versed in many 

other rooms throughout the center! Alexis is 

very reliable and is always willing to stay 

late or cover a shift if it’s needed! She never 

hesitates to offer a helping hand to her 

coworkers, and we always appreciate the 

help! Miss Alexis is absolutely adored by the 

kids in every room, and it shows with the 

many hugs and smiles she gets from them. 

We can’t say how appreciative we are for 

her positive attitude every day and making 

everyone she works with enjoy her company. 

Along with being an exceptional help in the 

classroom, she is also always willing to clean 

or do miscellaneous tasks without hesitation. 

We know we can always trust Miss Alexis to 

do a wonderful job at whatever she puts her 

mind to! Thanks for being so wonderful! 

Congratulations Miss Alexis, we love you!!! 

 
 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

This month we would like to wish 

Shae & Jack C. a very happy 2nd 

birthday, Nora & Penny a very 

happy 3rd birthday, and Ava a very 

happy 5th birthday!! We would also 

like to wish Miss Tia a very happy 

birthday this month!! We hope you 

all have a wonderful day! 

 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other   

STAR qualities! 😊 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

INFANTS:  Millie  

TODDLERS: Lily  

PRE-K 3:  Caleb  

 

 



Our theme this month is 

Fun At The Zoo! 

 

The babies at Bunny Bunch are 

sure to have a fun month learning 

all about zoo animals and the 

sounds they make! They will be 

reading many fun animal themed 

stories and singing songs about 

animals too. The babies are loving 

doing their fun crafts and this 

month has plently for them to 

make! Miss Denise and the babies 

are continuing their morning 

Circle Time each day with fun 

songs, flashcards, puppets, and 

stories! They are loving playing 

and learning each day and the 

Infant Room is always filled with 

lots of smiles!!  

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• We will be sending home any 

swaddles or sleepsacks at the 

end of each week to be washed. 

Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any 

other items your child brings in 

with their first & last name. 

Thanks!       

• The babies will be continuing to 

go on their walks outdoors, 

which they are loving! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Millie!! 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our adorable Infant Star Of The Month, Millie!!                  

This little sunshine is an absolute joy to have here with us at Bunny Bunch! 

She is always so happy and smiley and is constantly having fun! Millie loves to 

play with all of her friends and is never anything but sweet and loving. She 

plays and shares so nicely with everyone! This little cutie loves to play with 

the baby dolls and dance to music. She also loves to do Circle Time, her favorite 

part is always singing the ABCs! Millie is such a loveable little girl who gives 

her teachers the best hugs and is constantly making them smile and laugh 

with the adorable things she does. This beautiful, sweet, and loving little girl 

brings so much joy and so many smiles to our Infant Room and we are excited 

to continue to watch her learn and grow!! Congratulations Millie!! We love you!!! 



 

Our theme this month is 

Lazy Days Of Summer!  

 

We have several fun weekly themes which consist 

of “Sports,” “Zoo Animals,” “Clows & The Circus,” & 

“Pets!” Each week will have the children making 

many fun crafts, reading new stories, singing 

songs, and doing interactive activities that go with 

each weekly theme! The toddlers will continue 

with their daily Circle Time which has them 

learning their shapes, colors, numbers, and 

letters. The kiddos love singing their daily songs 

and checking the calendar and weather each day! 

These little smarties are doing an awesome job 

learning and playing this summer! 
 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

JACK & SHAE WHO TURN 2  

THIS MONTH & PENNY  

WHO TURNS 3 THIS MONTH!! 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• The children will be having Water 

Days on August 2nd, 10th, 18th, 

26th, and 30th! Please make sure 

your child has their swimsuit, 

towel, and water shoes or sandals 

and label all items. Thank you! 

• We are asking that each child 

bring in a blanket for themselves 

for naptime. We will be sending 

them home at the end of each 

week to get washed. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy 

cups and any other items your 

child brings in. Thanks!       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Lily!! 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star Of The Month, Lily!!                                         

This beautiful and sweet little girl is very bright, hard working, and determined and is 

constantly impressing her teachers with all that she does. Lily absolutely loves to learn 

and learns new things very quickly. She loves Circle Time and is one of our best singers 

with all of our songs, her favorites being the good morning song and the days of the 

week song! Lily is doing awesome with learning shapes, colors, and numbers! She also 

loves to do our crafts each day and always makes something beautiful. This sweet little 

girl loves her teachers and is always giving them hugs and helping them around the 

room. She is also so sweet to all of her friends and she loves playing with everyone every 

day! She is kind and loving and so funny! She always has everyone lughing. Lily is always 

having fun, she loves to dance to music, play outside on the playground, and play in the 

kitchen center. We are having so much fun watching this wonderful little girl learn and 

grow and are excited to see what she does next! Congratulations Lily!! We love you!!!



Our theme this month is 

Fun In The Sun! 

 

The Pre-K 3 Class will be having a lot of summer fun 

this month with our weekly themes of “Summer Art,” 

“At The Beach,” “Lazy Summer,” and “Summer 

Carnival!” All of which will have them learning new 

things, being creative and artistic, reading fun stories, 

singing new songs, and of couse, playing outdoors! 

Circle Time will continue this month which always has 

the children learning new things. Letters, numbers, 

shapes, their names, and so much more! They love to 

do their calendar and weather work each day and are 

always eager to learn more about our weekly theme! 

What a fun month August is looking to be! 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

NORA WHO TURNS 

3 THIS MONTH!! 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• The children will be having Water 

Days on August 2nd, 10th, 18th, 

26th, and 30th! Please make sure 

your child has their swimsuit, 

towel, and water shoes or sandals 

and label all items. Thank you! 

• If your child naps, we are asking 

that they bring in a blanket for 

naptime. We will be sending them 

home at the end of each week to 

get washed. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy cups 

and any other items your child 

brings in. Thanks!       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 3 Star 

of the Month, 

Caleb!! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month, Caleb!!  

Caleb is having so much fun learning and playing each day in our Pre-K 3 Room! He has 

been working very hard lately and we are very proud of him. He is a sweet, fun, 

handsome, and bright young man who all of his teachers and friends love! Caleb has been 

doing a great job with centers and is always excited to see what fun activities he will be 

doing! He is doing great with spelling his name and is working hard on tracing his name 

too. He loves to do our sensory bins and crafts and of course he loves all of the fun play 

centers! Caleb is very creative and always builds something neat with the big blocks, 

legos, or waffle blocks. When it is time to clean up centers Caleb is always a great 

helper! This happy boy is doing a great job playing and sharing with all of his friends. He 

is a great friend and is always having fun and laughing and smiling and making others 

laugh and smile with the funny things he says and does. Caleb is so much fun to have in 

our Pre-K 3 Room and we know that he is going to have a blast in our Pre-K 4 Room 

this upcoming school year! Congratulations Caleb!! We love you!!! 



 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Summer Fun! 

 

The month of August is sure to bring lots of fun to 

Bunny Bunch! We are going to start the month 

with our weekly theme of “Dr. Seuss.” The children 

are going to be doing lots of reading, rhyming and 

crafts as they  learn all about Dr. Seuss! “Disney 

Week” will be one that all of the children enjoy! 

What could be more fun than learning revolved 

around some of our favorite Disney movies! The 

children will even get a special movie day at the 

end of this fun week! The week of “Olympics” will 

be a busy but fun one for our summer camp 

children as they do many fun activities that will 

have them feeling like they are in the real 

olympics! So many fun learning activities and 

crafts are in store for this week! We will end this 

super fun summer with an all time favorite theme, 

“Camping” The children will turn into little 

campers as they go on a nature hunt, make 

smores and bird feeders, create a “campfire” and 

do so many fun outdoor and camping activities 

and crafts! Throughout the month the children will 

be having lots of fun as they do lots of learning! 

We are absolutely loving all of the fun weekly 

themes this summer!! 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO AVA 

WHO TURNS 5 THIS 

MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• The children will be having 

Water Days on August 2nd, 

10th, 18th, 26th, and 30th! 

Please make sure your child 

has their swimsuit, towel, and 

water shoes or sandals and 

label all items. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all cups 

and any other items your child 

brings in. Thanks!       

 


